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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY TRANSFERRED  
 
August 14, 2020 
 
Sarah Stegeman, MBA, Growth & Innovation Project Manager 
Blessing Corporate Services 
1005 Broadway 
Quincy, Illinois 62301 
 
 RE: Permit Alteration:  Project #19-029 Blessing Hospital ASTC 
  Permit Holder:  Blessing Hospital 
 
Dear Ms. Stegeman: 
 
On August 13, 2020 the Chairwoman of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
(State Board) acting on behalf of the State Board approved an alteration to the project to increase 
the overall permit amount from $21,333,943 to $21,968,955 ($635,012 or 2097%).  The 
alteration approved increased funding for the following:   
 

1. Water Line Mitigation 
2. Negative Pressure Rooms 
3. Hands-Free Public Restroom Doors 
4. OR Boom Infrastructure for Surgical Lighting 
5. Schematic Changes to Cart Washing/Sterilization Area 

 
The permit holder should note the post-permit requirements contained in "Subpart G" of 77 IAC 
1130.  Adherence to the post-permit requirements is essential in maintaining a valid permit and is 
the responsibility of the permit holder. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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